
 

Friday 26th June 2020 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
iWeek goes on line Monday July 6th 
 
The last 15 weeks have without a doubt been very challenging for all of us. I want to express my deepest 
gratitude to you for the support that you have given to your child throughout and the support you have 
shown to myself and my staff. Pupils are in good routines and there is plenty of traffic of exciting work and 
projects that Year 7 have been sharing. Thank you for encouraging your child’s participation in the range of 
activities that staff have been creating and posting in the weekly newsletter. 
 
I am very conscious that Year 7 having had so little of the QB experience this year. I was delighted when 
the Maths Team suggested that we try to roll out an iWeek experience in the last two weeks of term! 
Subjects included in iWeek activities - Maths, English, Science, RE, History and Art. All other subjects will 
continue on line as normal. 
 
 

A message from Ms Grant Head of Maths 
 
‘In normal circumstances, year 7 would be embarking upon their final iweek of the year and so in true 
Queensbridge style several subjects have teamed up to provide an iweek style virtual 
experience.  Throughout the final two weeks of term, year 7 will delve deep into the activities that took place 
at Bletchley Park during WWII – the top secret home of the World War II codebreakers.  Our pupils will turn 
their hand to code breaking in maths, learn the science behind the secrecy in their science lessons, 
discover the legacy of Alan Turing in English and much much more.  Pupils will keep to their normal online 
school timetable, but will discover the history behind Bletchley Park, Alan Turing and WWII. An introductory 
film will be launched on Monday 6 July.’ 
 

 

 
 
I hope that your child will enjoy these activities working across different subjects and once again thank you 
for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs H Reeves 
Headteacher Queensbridge School                                                         


